
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - August 24, 2020 
  
 

1. CANVAS App v. MCCSC Website 
2. Living Through History 
3. UES Family Directory - OPTIONAL 
4. MCCSC Board Meeting Tuesday 
5. UES Online Shirts Order - 7 Days Left 
6. Online Troubleshooting 
7. Follow UES on Social Media!  

 
  

1. We have found that the CANVAS App is not as reliable as going through the link 
on the MCCSC website.  Visit ​www.mccsc.edu​ and click on the CANVAS logo at 
the top of the homepage to access content.  

2. University School is engaged in our first International Baccalaureate unit of study 
to kick the year off, “Living Through History.”  The conversations and work your 
children are doing is great!  The information flyer is once again attached to this 
email.  Check it out!  

3. At our PTO Meeting last week, some families expressed interest in getting the 
family directory out sooner than later as our children are working from home and 
are needing some social interaction.  This directory is organized by the PTO 
each year and is OPTIONAL to participate in.  ​If you would like for your child to 
be included in this directory for the purpose of connecting with other students, 
please fill out this form​.  We are using the parent/guardian email as the only 
mode of communication.  Additional information is in the Google Form.  

4. MCCSC will host their August Board Meeting tomorrow night, Tuesday, 
beginning at 6:00. ​ You can view the meeting via this link​.  

5. This is the last week to order your UES shirts online via the PTO.  ​You can place 
your order using this link​.  

6. If you are experiencing trouble with tech, please try these three steps to help 
remedy the situation.  Be sure to keep your child’s teacher in the loop as well!  

 

http://www.mccsc.edu/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdE9xjj1-A324xcj8r1ZYJEVi4j5P02AMCrB37h42l--ioxwQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdE9xjj1-A324xcj8r1ZYJEVi4j5P02AMCrB37h42l--ioxwQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdE9xjj1-A324xcj8r1ZYJEVi4j5P02AMCrB37h42l--ioxwQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=of_YZh-tZzI
https://pogo.undergroundshirts.com/collections/university-elementary-school-apparel-sale?fbclid=IwAR2OuDy6a6MvPzGjkdkv6UTJ7HlYWIvUJVZ9LTv-lW_BlwrVbZ0YhqurzoA
https://pogo.undergroundshirts.com/collections/university-elementary-school-apparel-sale?fbclid=IwAR2OuDy6a6MvPzGjkdkv6UTJ7HlYWIvUJVZ9LTv-lW_BlwrVbZ0YhqurzoA


a. The MCCSC Student FAQ page found here: ​https://www.mccsc.edu/Page/4901​. 
b. If this doesn't resolve the issue the next step is to try the MCCSC Help Desk by 

phone 812-349-4758 or by emailing accounts@mccsc.edu. 

c. If either of the first two options don’t work, call the school (812-330-7753) and 

we can submit a help ticket on your behalf where a member of our tech support 

team here at University School will get with you ASAP.  
7. We use Facebook and Twitter, along with email and automated phone calls, to 

communicate with families.  You can find our contact information in the logos 
below.  

 
 
 

 
 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
  University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
    ​https://www.mccsc.edu/university 

 

 

https://www.mccsc.edu/Page/4901
https://www.mccsc.edu/university

